Larry Hallihan,
Knights of Columbus,
St. Leo the Great,
Brooklin,On.

Larry,

Please extend to the Knights of Columbus the appreciation of the
Saint Vincent de Paul conference of St. Leo the Great for their
ongoing support.

Their recent cheque of $500 helps us to assist our Neighbours in Need
(NIN) who are facing difficulties in meeting their expenses and
feeding their families.

Often one is faced with sudden unemployment, illness, separation
and other unexpected circumstances which require a helping hand.
Without your generosity and that of our parishioners we would be
unable to function and give this necessary support.

Thank you.

Peggy Primeau

President

Saint Vincent de Paul conference
St. Leo the Great Brooklin



